WELCOME!
We are so glad you decided to join the CCWC family for worship

today! Our hope is that you will encounter the love of Jesus and be

encouraged in your faith journey! Further, we also want to aid you

in taking your NEXT STEP! Part of our mission as a church is to aid
all people in taking their NEXT STEP in faith, to become a disciple

who makes disciples. This bulletin is intended to

communicate details and express information on

how to make this vision a reality!

FIRST-TIME GUESTS

Thanks for join us! Help yourself to some complementary coffee at our Café in the
Lobby! Grab a chair and connect with others, or take a moment to tour and check
out our facility.

Please visit our Info Center! We’d love to meet you, present you with a free gift
today, and make a donation in your name to our monthly COMMUNITY PROJECT
or PARTNER.

We love children and want you to know your kids are welcome here! We have
kids’ ministry for birth-6"" grade during each worship service. If you prefer to keep
your children with you but they become restless, we invite you to take advantage
of the live-feed video in our main lobby or in the lobby of our kids ministry area.

GET CONNECTED

Have questions or want to know more?
There are lots of ways to find out what is going on at CCWC:
1. Fill out the CONNECT CARD in the seat in front of you and take it to the Info Center
2. Scan the virtual CONNECT CARD and follow the prompts through the appropriate link.

3. Stop by the Info Center to talk with a knowledgeable volunteer who can answer
questions, get you connected, and pray for you.

4. Sign up to receive our e-News Letter on the virtual or hard copy CONNECT CARD.
5. Visit our website at ccwconline.com or our Facebook page.
6. Call or stop by the church office Monday - Thursday 8am - 4pm 740-698-2292

Sunday Evenings
CCWC Kids Ministry (birth - 4" Grade) - 6pm - 7:30pm
Club 56 (5" - 6" Grade) - 6pm - 7:30pm

Youth Ministry (7" - 12" Grade) - 6pm - 7:30pm
Adult CC Groups - 6pm - 7:15pm

CCWC ANNOUNCEMENTS & INFORMATION

CC Groups Preview Night - Today at 6pm

If you haven’t yet gotten connected with a CC Group, tonight is your
chance to see what it is all about! This evening at 6pm, come join us for a
night of fun! Come play games, meet the facilitators, get to know those
who have already joined, and see what our Community Collective Groups
here at CCWC are all about!

Upward Basketball and Cheerleading 2022-2023 -

Basketball season is right around the corner! CCWC will once again host
Upward basketball and cheerleading, for the 2022 - 2023 season. All
children Kindergarten - Sixth grade are invited to participate! We are very
excited for this season, and as in years past, we will be in need of
volunteers. No basketball or cheerleading experience is necessary, just a
willingness to help spread God's word and love to our participants. Early
registration will run from 10/15/22 - 11/19/22. The final registration
deadline will be 12/24/22. Children and volunteers can be registered online
by visiting our website at ccwconline.com. For any further questions or
information on how to volunteer, please contact Joe Frazier or Jeff Divine.
Joe can be reached at 740-856-8215 or joe@ccwconline.com. Jeff can be
reached at 530-848-8255.

Upward Volunteer Q&A Meeting - Sunday Oct. 30 12pm

Are you interested in volunteering for Upward Basketball and Cheer for the
‘22-’23 season? If you are but want to know more about the volunteer
roles we need to fill, time commitments, or have other general questions,
please join us for a brief informational meeting Sunday October 30" at
12pm, in the Kenney Chapel. This meeting is not mandatory and will be
geared toward providing prospective volunteers a glimpse of what they
can expect as an Upward volunteer.

Kairos -

Kairos Prison Ministry is a weekend spiritual retreat for prison inmates at
the Southeastern Correctional Institute in Lancaster. Held the last few days
of October, a group of trained Kairos volunteers will present God’s love
and forgiveness to the inmates and lead them on a spiritual formation
weekend that will change their lives and the culture of the prison. How can
you get involved? VOLUNTEER, PRAY, and BAKE COOKIES! They are in
need of hundreds of dozens of homemade cookies. Pick up the guidelines
at the table in the lobby. Cookies due by October 23™.



